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November 2020 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters of St. Nicholas, 
 
As we prepare to celebrate one of the joyous holidays of the year, Christmas, the Philoptochos is 
preparing its 43rd Annual Parish Christmas Card. In the past, your generous donations have 
allowed us to send a beautiful Christmas card to the entire community with your name listed as a 
contributor. 

 
We are once again appealing to your greater sense of philanthropy for a generous contribution 
toward the worthy cause of helping Philoptochos and their mission. The Philoptochos is the 
philanthropic arm of the Greek Orthodox Archdiocese of America who works diligently to alleviate 
the suffering of individuals and families across the country and the globe.  Your beautiful donation to 
the Christmas card will help Philoptochos to continue to do their good works. 

 
Thank you for your continued support and generosity. 

 
 

Irene Hotzoglou, President Catherine Angelakis & Chrisanthi Tzannes, Chairs 

TO PARTICIPATE, PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME OR BUSINES IN THE BOX BELOW AS 
YOU WOULD LIKE IT TO APPEAR IN THE CARD 

             

 
 

TELEPHONE #  EMAIL ADDRESS   
 

                        Please make the check with your donation payable to: St. Nicholas Ladies Philoptochos Society 

           For Credit Card Payments you may call Catherine Angelakis (516) 987-9202 or Chrisanthi Tzannes (718) 490-3666 

$25 $50  _ $75 $100    

PLEASE. ENCLOSE YOUR CHECK WITH THIS FORM IN THE RETURN ENVELOPE PROVIDED BY December 6th, 2020 
         

DEADLINE:  December 6th, 2020 
 


